
Spirits and Goblins to Haunt Old Stables 

On Friday, October 26th, the ASI Bronco Events and Activities Team (B.E.A.T.) invites

the campus community to the first-ever Haunted Stables program.  Just in time for

theHalloween season,  the Union Plaza will be transformed into a building hosted by

spirits and goblins.

Jacquleen Alogozain, ASI Special Events Chair, whose student committee is hosting

the event, reportedly remarked to a reliable source that she has met with the President of

the Cal Poly Pomona Spirits and Goblins Association and they have assured her that all

members who reside in the buildings and grounds of the University will be present at the

Union Plaza on Friday.

The event will last from 9pm-1am and will feature haunted mazes hosted by the

Catholic Newman Club, Circle K and the B.E.A.T. Special Events Committee.  The event

will feature music hosted by DJ X2C, free refreshments and candy, a screening of the

movie Urban Legend, dancing, and more.

Tickets are $2 in advance at the ASI Box Office, located in Modular Office 1 in

University Park adjacent to the University Union, and $3 at the door. For more information

call ASI Programs at 909.869.2854.
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